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Release Bulletin 
Release of VS-IS 9.1.3.1 
 
 
To: All Zenitel Offices & Partners 10 February 2025 

 

Release of VS-IS 9.1.3.1 

Zenitel is pleased to announce the release of VS-IS 9.1.3.1. The package contains the following 

software and firmware: 

• VSFF8-9.1.3.1: TKIV+/TCIV+/TMIV+/TEIV+ 

• VSFF6-9.1.3.0: Desktop V2 / Flush Master CRM-V-2 / Cleanroom IP-CROR 

• VSFT-9.1.3.1: Turbine Compact/Extended 

• VSFF8MP-9.1.3.0: ZMK-1 Multi Purpose Kit 

• VSFF8MN-9.1.3.0: ZIPS - IP Speakers V2 

• Zenitel IMT ver. 3.8.3.1 - Intercom Management tool for PC 

• Zenitel-Client ver. 1.6.3.1 - Soft Client for IC-EDGE system 

 

TCIV support 

‘VSFT-8.2.3.x: Turbine Compact/Extended’ is the last version with support for the TCIV range. 

Zenitel will provide Long Term Support until June 2027 for the TCIV, and critical bugs based on that 

version. Please note that the TCIV is not supported in VSFT-9.1.3.1.   

 

Availability / Download 

VS-IS 9.1.3.1 is now available on Zenitel Wiki.  

You can find additional resources and download the software at: 

https://wiki.zenitel.com/wiki/Downloads  

 

As software updates may be made available at any moment, it is always advisable to check for the 

latest available version on a regular basis. To be able to download software it is required to log in 

with a username and password. These can be obtained by sending an e-mail to 

alphasupport@zenitel.com. Please make sure that we can identify from the mail who you are.  

 

Your Feedback 

If you have any questions related to this bulletin, please contact your local Zenitel sales 

representative. We look forward to further developing our cooperation in 2025 and are grateful for 

your continued business and support. 

 

Zenitel Group 

 


